Department of Computer Science
Tarakeswar Degree College

Notice

Date: 01/03/2024

All the students of the computer science department are requested to attend a
seminar on IT industrial Training on 05.03.24 at 1:30 PM on various topics in
our smart seminar hall.

Thank youl!

Sincerely,

Sm«eﬁ?‘o Tggn.

Sandip Tigga, Asst. Prof.
HoD, Computer Sc. Dept




